
 

St Alban’s Catholic Primary School 

 

Newsletter to Parents                              February 12th 2019 
 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

It has been a busy half term for everyone in school and we have a few important notices for 
everyone before we break for half term on Friday. Thanks to all the KS2 children for getting their 
reading books back in so that we can label them for Accelerated Reader. If you find any more at 
home, get them in as soon as possible so that we will be ready to re-start after half term. 
 

Overleaf you will see information about “Brunch Club”. St. Alban’s Parish is leading the way with this 
initiative to provide support for children and families during school holidays. Please do come along if 
it is helpful to you – you will receive a warm welcome. We will be back to school on Monday 
February 25th. 
 

With best wishes, 
  
                                    
Mrs C.L. Frost                                                           
Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS 
 

 

Huge thanks to those parents who have completed and returned the additional data collection 
sheet that was sent out before Christmas to assist us with this. We have already picked up an 
additional 5 families who are entitled to free school meals, which benefits the family and the 
school!  

 

If you haven’t returned the data sheet you will be sent another copy 
home. Please complete and return it to us if you can. Remember that this 
will alert us if you become entitled to FSM in the future and we can make 
sure you don’t miss out. 
 

 
Advance notice of dates for parents 

evenings in the Spring term: 
 

Thursday March 21
st

   OR 
Monday March 25

th
  

Appointments will be sent out after half term. 

Chatterbox from 9am every 
Thursday in the dining hall 

 
Little ones welcome 

 – toys on hand! 
 

If your child is absent from school, please ring the school office on 
the first day of absence to let us know why they are off so that we 
can accurately record a reason for absence. Thank you! 
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Drop in Service from our  

School Nurses! 

The 0-19 Health and Wellbeing 

Service, which includes the 

School Nurses, are offering a 

weekly drop in clinic for parents 

to come along to if they have 

any concerns they wish to 

discuss about their children. Our 

local one will be every Thursday 

at Victoria Central Health 

Centre from 4pm – 6pm, no 

appointment needed, just 

come along. Leaflets with more 

information are in the entrance 
area by the office. 

 

 
 

Some children seem to think PE 
lessons are an optional extra in 
the curriculum at the moment 

and we are having a lot of 
children not taking part as they 

have not brought PE kit in. 
Please ensure your child has PE 
kit in school and is taking part 
as they should be. Earrings do 
cause us a particular problem. 
Please ensure children are not 

wearing earrings to school. 
Thank you! 

Brunch Time 
Supporting Wallasey Families 

Everyone from Seacombe, Liscard and New Brighton Schools welcome! 
 

St. Alban’s Parish Hall 

Monday February 18th & Thursday February 21st 2019 

St. Joseph’s Church 

Tuesday February 19th and Friday February 22nd 2019 
 

Arts and Crafts activities available 

from 12pm to 1pm 
 

Children must be 
accompanied by an adult 

All children and adults 

will be given a hot 

lunch and children will 

also have a packed tea 

to bring away.  

 

 


